
 

Jet Class Newsletter 

21.10.16 – Term 1 

What have we been learning? 

Jet class have been busy making their moon buggies, we have developed our physical skills using 

u saws and glue guns to construct our chassis and have attached our axles and wheels. Our moon 

buggies are now all ready to decorate! 

                            

 

We have been busy writing detailed recounts of our trip to @Bristol; we hope you enjoyed reading 

them during open afternoons. 

We have started to explore and experiment with clay in Art ready to make our 3D clay models; we 

have moulded, squashed and rolled the clay. We have also been joining and making the clay 

smooth. We have created a WAGOLL to support us in creating our models next term. 

                                                   

What’s happening after half term? 

Please join us for our Tom Robson evening on Monday 

7th November at 7pm – it will be inspirational! 

The LIFE BUS is visiting school on Monday 31st October 

and Tuesday 1st November. Please jon us on board for 

the parents drop in session on the Monday at 3pm. 

The fist week back is Anti Bullying week. Each class will 

be thinking about what bullying looks like and how we can 

help to prevent it in our school. 

 

Reminders 

Thank you for your support with your child’s 

home learning, please continue to support them 

weekly with the learning we send home. 

Have a great half term! 

 

 



 

 


